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Learning street in the new learning hub 

Project overview 
A project is underway to upgrade Bletchington Public School to bring students the latest educational 
facilities and support the local community. 

A new two-storey learning hub and ICT special programs unit was delivered in time for Day 1 Term 1 2023. 

Stage 2 of the project will deliver a hall upgrade, refurbishment of existing classrooms including 
facilities for specialist support classes and multipurpose areas, replacement of the Covered Outdoor 
Learning Area (COLA) and upgraded connecting walkways.  

Progress update 
We are close to finishing the refurbishment of existing Kindergarten classrooms in building 1, the hall 
upgrade and associated connecting walkways.  

Next steps 
Over the school holidays (25 September to 6 October 2023), we will finish work on the buildings’ interiors 
and support the school to move from the temporary demountable classrooms into building 1.  

In Term 4 2023, we will continue to work on the refurbishment of existing classrooms in buildings 7 and 
8. 

Important information for Day 1 Term 4 
From Day 1 Term 4 2023, Kindergarten classes will be taught in building 1 and the upgraded hall and 
associated COLA will be ready to use.  

The site plan overleaf shows the location of the finished buildings and the areas that will remain under 
construction in Term 4.  
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Site plan  
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